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The Chamber is hoping to hold in-person events later this year using  
the safety protocols in place at that time. We are planning our Business  
Showcase; a new event, Maker’s Market; Festival of Flavors; and our  
biggest event, Oktoberfest. Expect a Halloween version of our holiday  
Light Up Los Osos event, too. Two more events to come in December!

The Los Osos/Baywood Park 2020 Membership Directory is always  
available online, https://lobpchamber.org/2020-membership-directory/.

The 2021 version of the Directory is in production now, due out in June, 
2021. Below is a preview of the cover:
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